
Upcoming dates 

for your diary 
 

11th January—Young 

Voices Concert 

3rd February—Open 

afternoon  

 

 

 

 

 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

6th January 2017 

Dear Parents,  

                     Happy New Year!  It has been lovely to hear all about your Christmas 

holidays and great to see the children back in school keen to begin their new  

learning projects.  Teachers will send home a project overview so you can see your 

child’s focus for learning this term and there will, as usual, be plenty of             

opportunities for you to join in with our learning adventures through the term.  

                    It came to our attention last term that there were children and 

adults in school before school hours.  This concerned us with regard to keeping 

your children safe.  The playground will be open as usual but the doors into school 

will be closed until staff come out to greet your children. The main office will be 

open so please come there if you need to speak to someone.  We ask that parents 

do not enter school except through the office in order to adhere to safeguarding 

guidelines and fire safety.   

                     We look forward to working together with you again this term as we 

begin our adventure in 2017. 

H E Brewster  

Be the Best We Can Be 

In case of 

severe 

weather 

please  

listen to 

Radio Lincolnshire or Lincs FM for 

details.  You can also find a list of 

schools closed on the Lincolnshire 

County Council Website.  Please do 

not phone the school.  We will let 

you know through the channels 

above. 

We will do our utmost to keep 

school open and only close for  

safety reasons. 

Messages or reminders from…….. 
Reception— Please send outdoor messy clothes including wellies. 

Year 1 and Year 2— No messages 

Year 3 and 4— Don’t forget our 1 km walk next week on Wednesday! 

Year 5 and 6— Extra letter today for next week’s event. 

Our Value this term is: 

Thankfulness 

 

Coming 

Soon…….. 
 

Café Read for Key 

Stage 2 parents 
 

‘What is SPAG?’   

workshop 

Parent View is a short online questionnaire that helps us to know what 

your opinion of aspects of our school are.  This question-

naire also informs Ofsted of your views.  We know that 

lots of you are very happy with our school and your child’s 

learning from your verbal messages, emails and cards etc. 

Please add these views to the questionnaire as we feel 

that, at the moment, the results of the questionnaire do 

not reflect the true picture of our school. The governors, staff and I 

really urge you to spend 10 minutes completing the survey for us.  If 

you want us to help set you up on a school computer we can do that in 

school, and this can be available after school or in the mornings. 

Please find     attached a leaflet with more information.  Thank you 

MESSAGE FROM THE FARM KITCHEN 
‘It has been bought to our attention that a number of dishes for W/C 9th January   

onwards did not have the option to press the ‘A’ symbol next to the dish and therefore 

did not display the correct allergen details. If you have ordered meals for this term and 

would like to check any of the details of the allergens please do not hesitate to contact 

us and we can email you a full list of dishes and associated allergens.’  



Reception and Key Stage 1  

Classroom Environments! 

Reception are  

Going on a Bear 

Hunt, hunting 

for a Gruffalo 

and helping the 

Stick Man find 

his  family. 

 

Year 1 and Year 

2 are taking an 

adventure over 

the sea to the 

Arctic and under 

the sea to the 

warm continents. 

 

Come and take a 

look! 


